
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cllr Bushra Bi  
invites residents to attend  

Ward End Ward Forum Meeting 
On  

Friday 30th September 2022 
9.30am – 11.00am 

At 
Unity Hubb 

St Margaret’s Church Centre 
St Margaret’s Road 

B8 2BA 
 

 

The main item for discussion will be Road Safety  
Issues and Concerns in the ward 

 

Guest Speaker Cllr Liz Clements,  
Cabinet Member, Transport 

 

 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk;  
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